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tbinki property qualiiloktioii* for

legitlaturp ihould bt ftnd, 373;
moTM quallllcatioM for IcgitUturt
to be the Mime for State legU-

latum, 375; on ioumalaof iMiala-

ture, 380; thinke SenaU •honM
participate in money Mill, 3M;
eeondt motion to poetpone qiiee-

tk>n of money bllla, 404; wiilMt
one eapreme court, 67 1 oppoaea in-

ferior trtbonala in natimwl ju-

diciary, 00; oppoaea rerlaionary

power for judgea, 800; objeeti to

power of removal of Indgaa, 473;
oppoaea aending f6r dMegatea from
New Hampahire, ISO; oppoaea ad-

journment, 2M; think* proTition

againat d<nneatie Tiolence unnecea-

aary, 281; on committee of detail,

318; deliTer* report ^f committee
of detail, 337; oppoaea franchiae

limited to freeholdera, 354; thinki

foreignera ihould not hold offlce,

386; favora meaanra to guard
fundi, 481 ; morea committee to

consider Stat* debta, 481; moTes
auumption of State debts, 421;

raovea longer seaaiona of eonven-

tion, 423; oppoaea tax on impor-

tation of alavea, 442; inaiata on
ilaTe trade, 440; introdueea addi-

tions to report, 448; morea con-

stitution be supreme law, 455; op-

poses negatlTe on State laws, 457;
thinka prorision for controversiea

between Statea unnecessary, 450;

would prohibit retrospectire laws,

470; would preaerre habtaa corpat,

477 ; on committee to consideT mu-
tual recofrnition of public acts by
States, 483 ; faTors navigation acta,

480; says States can not be divided

without their consent, 400; pro-

poses bankruptcy laws, 602; moves
treaties shall require two-thirdn of

whole Senate, 533; oppoaea power
to amend clause relating to slav-

ery, 640 ; thinks Congreaa need not
approve constitution, 643; pro-

poses snapenaion from oAce of per-

sona impeached, 541 ; movea Treas-
urer be appointed by executive,

502 ; oppoaea addreaa to the people,

607.

Seat of government, proriaion for, dis-

cussed, 332; jurisdiction over, 420,

512; clause agreed to, 513.

Senate. See Legislature, Senate.
Sherman, Roger, Conn., attenda, 27;

thinka executive must carry out
will of legislature, 38 ; favora elec-

tion of executive by legialature,

40, 267; favors three ysara' term
for exaeutivs, 40; thinks national
legialatura should remove exeeutiva
at pleaaore, 46; propose* executive
conaeil, 60| aaeonaa motion for
eligibility of exeentive (or second
term, 870; opposaa tenure during
good bskavior for aiaeutivs, 271;
oblecta to aiactfam of President by
ballot, 461) objeeta to President'a
power of appoiatmeat, 464; favora
eventual election of Praaident from
seven Candidatea. 617; thinks
grsater powers for Congress neces-

sary, 88; opposes eleetHW to flrat

branch of legislature by people, 31

;

favors elsetlon of one member of

Senate by sach State legislature,

35; seconds motion to elect Senate
by State legisUturea, 69; thinka
proportion of suffrage in first

nranch should be baaed on free in-

habitaata, 84; movea each State
ahould have one vote in second
branch, 88; rejected, 8i); oppose*
requiring oath* from member* of
State govemmente to obaerve con-
atitutioa, 90; movea membera of
first branch be alaeted annually.
91; approvea Ave yeara for Senate
term, 96; favora aingle legialative

aaaembly, 136; prefara election to
legislature by Stete legislatures,

143; aceepto biennial elections to
flrat branch of legialature, 146;
favors State compensation for legis-

lature, 147 ; opposes ineligibility of
members of flrat branch of legis-

lature to ofBeea, 151, 153; seconds
motion for six years for Senators,
165; opposes seven yeara for Sena-
tors, 106; favora frequent elec-

tiona, 168; thinka Statea have
equal righte, 180; thinka Congreaa
need* more power, 196; favora com-
mitmrat of queatlon of repreaenta-
tion in Senate, 808; favora equal
vote in Sanato, 220; opposes ratio
of repreaentatioa, 223; on commit-
tee on repreaentation, 226; oppoaea
increaa* in representation, 889;
would not shackle legisUture, 231

;

favora nnmbera aa bnaia of repre-
aentatioa, 236; favors repreaeata-
tk» pnmosed, 2301 thiuks legis-

lature aaonld flx representatfon,
847; iaaists on equal vote in Sen-
ate, 264; thinks legislaturv will
require quotas frotn States, 869;
wishes powers of legislature de-
Saed, 264; thinks tfane for mee<^iag
of legislature ought to be flasd,

849; wishes members of legislature


